PLEASE POST

The Imperial Unified School District Board of Trustees
will hold a Public Hearing at its regular meeting on
June 14, 2018, at 5:30 pm at the District Board room,
located at 219 North E Street in Imperial. The Board
will consider public comment regarding the District’s
Budget for the 2018-2019 school year. The budget

will be available for review in the administrative office
of the District, Monday through Friday between 8:00
am to 4 pm, beginning June 11, 2018 and on the
District’'s website at
http://do.imperialusd.org/index.html

The public is invited to comment on the budget the
pubic hearing.
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